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Terry J. Lodge, Esq. 
316 N. Michigan Street, Suite 520 
Toledo, OH 43604-5627 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lodge: 
 
We have logged your June 22, 2018, correspondence as an appeal of the denial of expedited 
processing with respect to your Freedom of Information Act [FOIA] request, dated June 15, 
2018, for records generated in contemplation of, and actually presented, exchanged or 
distributed, at both the public and non-public portions of the June 7, 2018, joint meeting of the 
Commissioners of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission [NRC] and the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission [FERC]. 
 
Your appeal has been assigned the following reference number that you should use in any 
future communications with us about your appeal:   NRC-2018-000575 
 
The following person is the Government Information Specialist who has been assigned 
responsibility for your appeal:  Margo L. Stevens, who may be reached by email at 
margo.stevens@nrc.gov, or by telephone at (301) 415-8148. 
 
If you have questions on any matters concerning your FOIA appeal, please feel free to contact 
the Government Information Specialist assigned to your appeal or me.  I may be reached at 
(301) 415-7169. 
 

  Sincerely, 
 
       Stephanie A. Blaney  /s/ 
 
       Stephanie A. Blaney 

  FOIA Officer 
  Office of the Chief Information Officer 
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